
 
 

 
November 4, 2021 

 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: Withdrawing Advice No. 21-29, Schedule 108 Public Purpose Charge and 
 Schedule 109 Energy Efficiency Funding Adjustment 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) hereby withdraws Advice No. 21-29, 
Schedule 108 Public Purpose Charge and Schedule 109 Energy Efficiency Funding 
Adjustment that was filed on November 3, 2021. PGE has discovered incorrect cap 
criteria and will need to refile. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Chris Pleasant at 
christopher.pleasant@pgn.com  Please direct all formal correspondence and requests 
to the following email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 
 
 Sincerely, 

 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 


